
23rd Oct Badger Class 

assembly 2.30 

24th Oct  Fox Class 

assembly  2.30 

25th Oct INSET Day  
28th Oct  Half term  

4th Nov  INSET day  
6th Nov Yr 1 to Woolmer 

Hill Sports 

morning 

11th Nov Nasal Flu 

vaccination 

11th Nov Parents Evening 

3.30 – 6.00pm 

14th Nov Parents Evening 

4.30 – 7.00pm 

15th Nov Yr 1 & Yr 2  -  

‘The Snow 

Dragon’ 

22nd Nov Prospective 

parents Open 

Day 1.15  - 

2.45pm 

26th Nov School Christmas 

Fair 3pm 

27th Nov Yr 2 to Woolmer 

Hill Sports 

morning 
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                                Club News  

French club has 3 spaces left please ask for details if your child 

would be interested in this club.  

 

 

St John’s C of E Infant School 

Enquiring Minds and Open Hearts 

Week 7 
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Values  News 
This term our value is Thankfulness.  

This week we have thought about God’s wonderful world and what we have to be 

thankful for. We meant the things around us that we often walk past without 

thinking. The grass, trees, flowers, conkers, sun, wind and even the rain.  

What might happen if you are not thankful for these things saw the children 

refer to seas full of plastic, animals becoming extinct and humans having no clean 

air if our trees are all chopped down. Examples of this were given even from our 

youngest pupils.  

We also looked at how we can show thankfulness for these things; we referred 

to singing and praying but also by taking care of things like the environment, 

animals and other people.  

So please take time to stop this weekend and be thankful for the wonderful 

world around you.  

 

 Smile Please !  

Marvellous Me News !!! 

Great News about the Marvellous Me app! 

Do you know it has a heading for Newsletters and one for Calendar?  

These take you directly to the school web pages with the newsletter 

and important dates.  

This week we all arrived at school looking fabulous and ever so smart for 

our photographs. Well done every one I am sure you will enjoy seeing 

how marvelous you are when the proofs arrive - hopefully before half 

term. Look out for our new Rabbit class in this week’s Herald 

supplement as well.  

 

The penny challenge has seen some fabulously creative ways of involving 

people far and wide in gathering coins for each class. We await the 

results with baited breath. Thank you so much everyone for getting 

behind this initiative.  


